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November 2               Election Day                             Nationwide 

November 7               Daylight Savings Time Ends         Nationwide  

November 11      Veterans Day                             Nationwide   

November 25      Thanksgiving                               Holiday                            

November 26      Day After Thanksgiving                         Holiday  

November 30      Stewards Meeting                4:00 & 5:30 pm     Union Hall  

      Election Day Results  

The California Labor Federation announced it mounted the largest Get Out the Vote (GOTV) 

effort in its history in support of Jerry Brown for Governor, and Barbara Boxer for U.S. 

Senator on the November 2 ballot.  More than 30,000 volunteers were deployed across the 

state to talk to two million union voters about the high stakes for working people in this 

yearâ€™s election. The Labor Federation also reached just as many voters who donâ€™t 

belong to unions but who share the same concerns over jobs, the economy, and investment 
in schools and services families count on.  

â€œNo one wants to wake up on November 3 and have a â€˜Meg Moment,â€™ realizing 

they should have voted but they didnâ€™t.  Weâ€™re urging union members, non-union 

members and everyone who cares about investing in good jobs, better schools and a 

cleaner environment to vote for Jerry Brown and Barbara Boxer on November 2,â€• said 

Art Pulaski, the Labor Federationâ€™s Executive Secretary-Treasurer. â€œOur 

unprecedented grassroots effort is proving the pundits wrong who said the power of our 

message couldnâ€™t match Whitmanâ€™s limitless pocketbook.â€•  

Locally, No on B – Bad Medicine <passed! Proposition B on the November ballot would 

have cost public workers and their families double the cost of childrenâ€™s health care for 

more than 30,000 including teachers, nurses, firefighters, custodians and gardeners — 

rregardless of their ability to pay.    

Congratulations to all Union Members and supporters!  

Executive Board Member  

          Brother Danny Joyeux was the only member nominated for the At-Large Executive 

Board seat on October 26, 2010 and will be installed at the next Executive Board 

meeting.  We congratulation him for accepting the position and look forward to working with 

him.  

   



   

Respectfully,  

Larry Yee  

Secretary-Treasurer  
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